
                      

               

 

Stephen Ellis Memorial Lecture 

‘Transformation in Higher Education’ 
 

You are cordially invited to attend a lecture by  

Professor Jonathan Jansen 
Vice-Chancellor of the University of the Free State 

 

Friday 9 October 2015 

 
 

Hosted by the Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands and Vrije Universiteit 
Amsterdam. The lecture will be on transformation in higher education in South Africa, in 
tribute to the recently deceased Vrije Universiteit Desmond Tutu Professor and acclaimed 

Africanist  

Stephen Ellis 1953 - 2015 

 

 

 

Venue:         Time: 15h30 for 16h00  
Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands   Followed by drinks at 17h00  
210 Florence Ribeiro Ave       Date: Friday 9 October 2015 
New Muckleneuk, Pretoria 
RSVP:  PRE-RSVP@minbuza.nl  by Wednesday 30 September 2015  

mailto:PRE-RSVP@minbuza.nl

